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Fw: To be put on record, OPEN FORUM portion of today's meeting,
10.6.20

Thank You,

Barb Gregory       
Analyst II
Office of the City Clerk
200 E Santa Clara St FL T-14
San Jose, C-A 95112
408-535-1272 Fax: 408-292-6207
e-mail: 

How is our service? Please take our short survey.

From: staci lares <
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Dear Mayor Liccardo & City Council Members,
I have been writing to all of you since May. (Almost 20 emails) I have only received 3 responses.
I am now partnering with The Freedom Angels.
We sent you a list of demands and other documents  Thursday September 24th. 
We will not stop.
We will not be silent.
We will not accept or comply with Dr. Sara Cody's draconian orders.
I have been negatively impacted by her orders because I cannot medically tolerate a mask. I was made to go on
unpaid leave starting May 19th.
I have been hit hard financially because of this.
I was a productive and happy member of our community. I worked for my company in 6 different apartment
communities in Santa Clara County. All of those apartment communities bring a lot of revenue to our county. (I
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have been with my company for over 5 years. My previous job was also for a local company, for 6 years and the
one before that was also in SJ for 5 years)
I built up a great rapport with many businesses in Midtown and downtown San Jose.
I have lost 15 pounds due to stress.
I miss going to church and the gym. Dr. Sara Cody has stripped  our First Amendment right and that is unlawful
and unacceptable!
I have gotten hassled at many stores because I do not and will not wear a mask.
Masks are BAD for our health and are 100% dehumanizing.
You MUST stop the madness!!
You can follow the lead of other counties.
The numbers do not match the  draconian orders.
Covid-19 has a 99.9% recovery rate!!!
There are plenty of beds in the hospitals and enough PPE.
 The county should NOT be spending millions of dollars on testing which is questionable and tracing. You are all invading our
privacy!
There are many more people and programs that money could go to and should go to. People in this county are on
the brink of homelessness and starvation!!
You are all misusing the CARES ACT money which is illegal.
What is WRONG with you?! How can you sleep at night?!
Our lives are filled with anxiety and stress. Many people have gone back to heavy drinking and drug use.
Many people are desperate and are contemplating suicide.
Kids and elders are depressed.
We all already know how expensive it is to live here but we do because it’s such an amazing place to live with
beautiful weather and such an amazing diverse community.
I  learned through Peggy Hall that you and all of the county public officials are breaking many laws. 
US Code 1038, US Code 1040, Government Code 8630, 101080, Penal Code 504 and many more.
WE THE PEOPLE ARE DONE!!! Do not think you can get away with any more of this devastating nonsense. You are all
personally liable for CRIMES AGAINST HUMANITY!!!
Sincerely,
Staci Lares
Tax paying, law abiding, woman of faith, proud Patriot
 

 

 




